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It’s that time again! School is back in 

session and campus is buzzing. The 

campus is alive with many new  

faces and different languages, but 

we all have one thing in common, 

our love for Jesus Christ and the 

desire to do His work. Take a look 

at some of the activities from the 

first month of the school year!                                               

There’s a fresh batch of B.Th (Bachelor of Theology) first 

years pictured to the right learning Oklahoma English 

from an Okie native, y’all! John’s granddaughter, Rebekah 

is teaching English 1.  There are 30 students attending this 

year.  

We started a Hindi medium curriculum. The 

teacher is Pastor Ashokan, alumni of ICBC.   
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Laly Joseph - Director of    

Publicity & Promotions 

Ice Breakers!! 

 Quiz Night!                 

This was an extremely 

fun activity where each 

group selects a category 

and attempts to         

answers question in 

exchange for points.  

Party time!  

This past 

month we 

celebrated 

a couple of 

students 

birthdays. 

Candy, 

cake, and 

fun was had 

by all.  

Three seniors (from L to R) Mamta, Chandan, and David will be graduating January 2019 with 

bachelor degrees in theology. They have all said that they have thoroughly enjoyed their 

time on campus and one of the 

things they will miss most is all 

of the staff, faculty, and the 

friends they have made. They 

are very excited about their 

futures and plan to continue 

their studies post graduation in 

hopes of becoming bible 

school teachers, worship    

leaders, and pastors. One way 

you can pray for them is by 

asking God to  continue to strengthen their spirituality and that God will produce monetary 

opportunities, so they can provide for their families and  live their dream of doing His work.  

While out and about, we all happened to 

hop on the same bus. What a treat!     

Below the seniors got together for Sunday 

lunch at a nearby restaurant.  

Human Knot Game! 
Duck- Duck Goose! 


